
Ohio Power Siting Board 

This concerns case # 08-0666-EL-BGN 

I hope I am not to late to express how I feel about the Buckeye Wind Project being considered for 
Champaign County. According to the maps provided by Everpower there will be a wind turbine right 
behind our home. We have lived here for nearly 50 years and don't want to be driven out because the 
turbine is sited to close and we won't be able to use our yard safely. There will be loss of sleep and other 
problems caused by the turbine. That is no way to live! There will be many other problems like health 
issues, excessive noise, danger to wild life and devaluation of our property. Urbana may lose its Airport 
and the services of Care Flight. I cannot believe this can happen when this whole project will bring so little 
money into our county. We hear Everpower is lobbying to even lower the amount of taxes they will be 
required to pay. Sounds like Everpower and the lease holders are the only ones to benefit and the rest of us 
lose! 

A very concerned homeowner in Champaign County, 

Irene Peace 
466 Cambrian Rd. 
Cable, Ohio 43009-9647 
Ph.^ 937-834-2726 
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